
May 29, 2019 
Donation Project for The House of Amen  

Ilorin, Nigeria 

In October of 2013, Jayson and I had the pleasure of meeting a courageous young man 
from Nigeria whose soul intent was to be a good shepherd for his community.   

His name: Aremu Sunday Adekola.   

Aremu Sunday Adekola and Mrs Aremu Funmilayo 

His mission:  
To be the pastor over a gathering place where all faiths were welcome to come and 

worship God.    



The House of Amen was the inspired name given and  became the mission of his heart.  
Aremu started his church in a small unfinished house that was on his property.   

In 2017, Aremu realized the community had outgrown the small house and that he needed 
to  begin building the church of his dreams.  

He and his people dug the foundation and then poured the concrete, not by any heavy 
machinery that we are accustomed to, all mixed and poured by hand.   



This is where the church stands in its progress 
today.  Sadly, Aremu ran out of funding from 
his own pocket and had to call a halt to the 

construction of his church.   



In May of 2019,  Jayson and I embraced the challenge to invest in Aremu’s dream.  With 
our first donation, he invested in 10 temporary poles for electricity.  He is currently 
making progress on installing them.  These 10 poles will also bring electricity to the 
surrounding homes in the area.  This act of sharing will go far in keeping the peace.   

Mrs Aremu Funmilayo is now using the first building used for the House of Amen as a 
nursery and primary school for the community.  The school is their only means of an 

income at this time.  



We consider Aremu to be our brother and our friend, and we would like to help him 
complete his church.   

Aremu informed us that it will take 10,000 US dollars to complete his church.  Jayson 
and I are going to send all donations made to Ascension Reiki to the cause of meeting 

this goal for Aremu and building the House of Amen.   

We thank you all for sharing your monetary gifts with us, as we hope to reach this goal 
by May of 2020.   

Thank you and May God Bless.  
Amen


